
 
7140000 Green-Colored Pavement Markings 
COMMENTS FROM INDUSTRY REVIEW  

Ryan Drendel 
Work Phone: 954-777-4418 

E-Mail: ryan.drendel@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (10-9-23) 
Why are we requiring before and after videos of new markings? Would photos suffice? This 
would entail a large effort to review and archive numerous video files. 
Response: 
 
The intent of this video requirement is to check the pavement condition prior to installation and 
to verify whether the GCPM product is installed properly in accordance with manufacturer’s 
guidance or not in the case of premature failure.  However, this necessity may become obsolete 
once the guidance for GCPM is integrated into the forthcoming FDM revision cycle. 
 
 
Action: (Specifications Office) No change made to the proposed revision. 
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